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Dear Parents,

Eton House International Preschool Bahrain strives to be a nut free environment and
want to remind you about our NUT FREE POLICY. It is a policy that needs to be
taken seriously because of its extremely dangerous consequence.

Some of our students are allergic to all kinds of nuts. This allergy can be life
threatening. It takes only the slightest smell, touch or ingestion to cause a potential
allergic reaction (anaphylactic shock).

Since these condition can be life threatening, we are asking all the members of
school community to help minimise the risk to our children:

1.) Peanut butter, Nutella, peanut oil, or anything that has nuts ingredients are not
allowed in the school.

2.) Nut bar/products, cereals with nuts for snacks is prohibited.

3.) During morning tea events or birthday parties, please avoid giving out food that
has nuts.

Please note that if a member of staff notices that the child is eating/has a nut food it
will be removed politely and the staff will explain why this has to be done. A
message will be sent to the parent to explain what has happened so they are fully
informed and to remind them of the Allergies policy.

We thank you in advance for your co-operation and support regarding this matter. If
you have gny questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.
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